
An Increase in HPD Patrols in Royal Shores 

As a result of some criminal activity in our neighborhood, the Board has, again, been in contact with HPD 
in Kingwood, the liaison for the COH Mayor’s Office, and our COH city councilman.  In response to our 
emails and contacts, Lt. Glenn Fuhs of the HPD Kingwood Division has committed to “assigning 
additional patrols in the neighborhood and the park for all three shifts.”  Lt Fuhs further states that HPD 
will “also let our radar units know the speeding problem still exists and to continue their enforcement 
efforts.”  In addition, the HPD Bicycle Detail will patrol our community on a periodic basis. 
 
We hope that the increased presence of HPD patrol officers will serve notice to anyone bent on criminal 
activity that Royal Shores is better protected than ever.  Finally, all of us, as residents, have a stake in 
keeping our community safe.  So, whenever you spot suspicious activity, please call the HPD Non-
Emergency number – 713-884-3131.  And, of course, if there is an emergency situation, call 9-1-1 
immediately. 
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